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School and College

website: www.thriftwoodschool.com

9th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you had an enjoyable summer break. It has been lovely to see the students return. They have breathed life back into the building and have settled into a routine well. It is like we have never been away!

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday, 14th September for parents evening. This is an opportunity for you to speak with your child’s tutor, resolve any issues and ask questions. It is imperative that you return your completed Parent View Form prior to your meeting as this will allow more time during your appointment to discuss any other key matters. 

To ensure the smooth day-to-day running of the college, I would like to remind you and your child of the following key points: - 


· Dress code - Please ensure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform.
Key Stage 4 Students – Uniform is a requirement. Trainers can be worn; however, they must be plain black. No hoodies please. 
Key Stage 5 Students - Smart, causal dress code. Clothing must be appropriate e.g., no midriffs showing or short dresses/skirts/shorts. No hoodies please. 

· Mobile phones – A reminder to return your child’s Mobile Phone Agreement please 
If you have not returned your child’s mobile phone agreement, they MUST NOT bring their mobile phone to college. If you and your child have already signed the agreement, please remind them of the key information and ensure they have understood the rules. Any student who chooses not to follow the rules will no longer be permitted to bring their mobile phone to college. A reminder that NO smart watches are allowed.

· Attendance
I have already received an exceptionally high level of requests to authorise holidays during college term time. Whilst I appreciate there may be times of genuine, extenuating circumstances, I would kindly ask you to consider carefully before submitting a request. 
It is vital that your child attends college so as they do not miss out on academic and social learning. 

· Punctuality
If your child travels independently or is dropped off at college, they must arrive on time (9.15am-9.30am). When a student is late, not only does it have an impact on them, but it can also cause disruption to the rest of the class. 
(If a child was to be 15 minutes late each day, this would result in 3 missed days of learning each year). 

We all want the very best for our young people and myself and the Thriftwood team look forward to working collaboratively with you to achieve this. 

All good wishes,


Ms. Lisa Walker

College Lead 
Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
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